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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 8:50 AM

To: 'H K'

Cc: Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul) (paula.seeley@ci.stpaul.mn.us); Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: Ken Hamblin, 889 Euclid St. 

Hello Mr. Hamblin, 

 

This is to confirm that on February 7, 2017 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

recommended that the City Council grant additional extensions as follows: 

 

1) grant to February 17, 2017 for the removal of the closed door(s) related items (fridge, 

freezer), tires, tarps, stove, and other hazardous materials;  

2) grant to April 1, 2017 to reduce the volume (as measured on February 17, 2017) of the 

excessive accumulation in half; and 3) grant to June 1, 2017 for the abatement of the 

remaining items. 

 

If you wish to appeal to this recommendation of extensions, you may attend the City Council 

Public Hearing on Wednesday, February 15, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 
 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

From: H K [mailto:presunity@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 7:50 PM 

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings; Laura Jelinek 
Subject: Fw: Ken Hamblin, 889 Euclid St.  

 

 

Greetings Marcia Moermond,  

  

Hope all is well.  I am writing to update all and move forward now that a humungous part of the project 

has been done. I visited Mr. Hoffman at his office prior to his re-inspection hoping to set up a time and 
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date to meet him at 889 Euclid, let him into the back yard and discuss progress/issues. He was very 

accommodating, helpful and understanding. Being that the initial inspection was done from outside the 

property, as discussed at the initial hearing, it might be good to have a more detailed report, hence my 

visit. I want to more than fully cooperate with the city to make this project successful.   

  

This process has consumed me, enlightened me and has made me an even more involved citizen, 

although the cost has been severe. I look to St. Paul as my most important ally in dealing with this 

situation I have inherited. I am learning quickly as I work closely with contractors, estate specialists, city 

officials and others.  I do need help understanding this process and options moving forward. Please help 

where possible. 

  

I feel empowered and confident that this project will make 889 Euclid a highly positive example of what 

teamwork can do, but I will continue to need your help. I have been steadfast and diligent while working 

to get things done in order to improve the property, not just to satisfy the abatement, but also to improve 

the neighborhood and our family`s integrity.   

  

Mr. Hoffman said he would report and I did receive a response from Ms. Vang in order to set up a hearing 

to discuss the project and timing. Please let me know if there is anything else I can do.  

  

Thanks to all,  

  

Ken Hamblin 

651-269-9717 

 


